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Nicholas Law

From: Nicholas Law
Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 13:19
To: David Harford
Subject: RE: SUB23/0066 LUC23/0121 Melrose Road - RFI
Attachments: ECM_1431352_v1_Show Engineering Conditions SUB23 0066 506181.docx

Hi David,  
 
Zani has put together the following engineering conditions – which are pretty standard.  
 
I note that NZTA has some additional conditions in relation to the State Highway intersection.  
 
Kind regards, 
Nicholas 
 

From: David Harford  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 12:23 PM 
To: Nicholas Law  
Subject: RE: SUB23/0066 LUC23/0121 Melrose Road - RFI 
 
Thanks for that 
 

From: Nicholas Law <Nicholas.Law@adc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 12:21 PM 
To: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz> 
Subject: RE: SUB23/0066 LUC23/0121 Melrose Road - RFI 
 
Hi David,  
 
Zani is going to put together the draft conditions today.  
 
In terms of the servicing discussion at the meeting, Zani says the key point was along the lines of: 
It will depend on the space available and the modelling as to whether swales can be provided or if SW needs to be piped.  


